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AGM was held in June, and the first executive elected by the membership was put in place. 

 Chair – Sheila Corneillie 

 Vice Chair – Jacquie McMahon 

 Recording Secretary – Ron Hood 

The new executive are busy getting up to speed on the healthcare situation in our catchment area, 

reviewing roles and responsibilities, terms of reference, non-profit society status, and membership 

status among other things. 

We aim to be an open & clear liaison between and with the Ministry of Health, the Health Authority, and 

our community on planned changes to the delivery of health care.   

One commitment from the Executive (Chair) is to shorten the meetings for the public to ensure they are 

full of relevant information and respectful of everyone’s busy schedules.  We hope this makes it more 

convenient for IH Managers to attend, and others who might have found they didn’t have enough time.   

We will accomplish this in part by having executive meetings to deal with the business of WHAC and 

have short agendas for the main meeting with guests providing us with information that we need to 

understand healthcare in our area.  We will be seeking input about the time, date and location for our 

meetings to ensure we are meeting the needs of our membership to keep our group healthy and active 

in the community. 

 

I hope to keep these newsletters short and quick to read – ever mindful of your time, but I may send 

more out if needed to keep you informed.   

If you want to know more information, please email me.  Sheila Corneillie – Chair WHAC 

srcorn@telus.net 

Sheila Corneillie 
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